
Bawa, Niki 
9/16/2010 1:58:01 PM

From:
Sent:

RedactedTo:

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Simon, Sean 
A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Workplan - follow ups

Hi David,

Also as a follow-up, do you have the status of the
EnXco RALF (AL 3705-E) and Solaren (AL 3690-E) projects as they were not 
integrated in the workplan we discussed on Tuesday. It would be helpful to 
know where these projects stand in comparison to the others. Furthermore, 
as a comment on the workplan, could you add a column with the Advice Letter 
numbers for each project. It would be easier for us to keep track of 
projects with that information. Thanks.

Regards,

Niki

Niki S.

BawaDODDOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOO
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From: Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 5:03 PM
To: Simon, Sean
A.; Bawa, Niki
Cc: Allen, Meredith
Subject: PG&E
Workplan - follow ups

Sean/Niki:

-For Enco/Samsung, the counterparty has told us 
that all five projects are seeking ARRA funding.

-We are still waiting to get the ARRA information 
from SunPower. I will pass that along as soon as I get
it.

Thanks,

| Redacted
Regulatory 
Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.

Redacted
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